
PEXSISEN ELEMENTARY
BOTTLE DRIVE

Saturday April 6th, 9am-3pm
In the Glen Lake Liquor Store Parking Lot

(2668 Sooke Road)

Contact Jenn for more info: events.pepac@gmail.com

All funds raised will go towards supporting the students at PEXSISEN
Elementary School through future special events, school activities and

supplies.

Thank You
for your support and participation!


